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5 May 2015 

 
 

 

 

Mr. Donavan Henning 

Nemai Consulting 

147 Bram Fischer Dr. 

Ferndale  2194 

donavanh@nemai.co.za 

 

 

Dear Mr. Henning; 

 

 

Per your request regarding the Foxwood Dam, we would like to bring to you the following 

questions- points: 

 

 The amount of land used by the dam must not render a farming operation unviable.   

 Who will have water rights? 

 Is the dam strictly for irrigation?  Recreation? 

 What about the plants, etc that will be affected by the dam? A plan needs to be made. 

 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to voice our concerns to you. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 
SA King, Secretary/Treasurer 

Bedford Farmers Association 
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